
SEEKING VOLUNTEERS
Membership is invaluable to 
the success of our association. 
We are currently seeking volunteer 
canvassers to collect membership 
dues on the following roads: Golden 
Mile Way, Lynch-Reid Lane, Richards 
Lane, McSearsull Way, Eady Road, 
Narrows Lane, Jeffreys Lane, Okum 
Lane, Old Bridge Road, Karmak 
Haven Road, Carty Road, Muskie 
Lane and White Church Road. If you 
would like to get involved please 
contact us at glpoainfo@gmail.com. 
It’s a great way to stay connected 
with your neighbours!

How to pay for 2017 
$20 Membership
OPTION 1: Pay by e-transfer. 
If you already bank online, 
go to the website of your 
financial institution, find the 
link to e-transfer and follow the 
instructions. Please note that your 
financial institution will charge you 
$1 to $1.50 for the transaction. 
E-transfer your 2017 membership 
fee to glpoatreasurer@hotmail.
com. The security question is 
“What river flows into and out of 
Golden Lake?” The security answer 
is “ Bonnechere ”. Make sure to 
type in your name and cottage 
address in the sender’s message.
OPTION 2: By mail with a cheque, 
made out to Golden Lake Property 
Owners Association and mail to: 
P.O. Box 99, Golden Lake, Ontario, 
K0J 1X0.
OPTION 3: At your cottage door 
with cash or cheque, when your 
local canvasser comes by in the 
spring/summer of 2017.

For those with an interest in the well-being of Golden Lake and the Bonnechere River
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We hope you are having a great winter, whether 
here in Renfrew County, at home in the city or 
enjoying some warm destination. The winter 
letter is an update on the activities that we are 
currently working on.

Best wishes for a happy and healthy New Year 
to you and your family.

—GLPOA’s Board of Directors

TOP ROW: Glenn Bingham, Marion Fuder, Bob Richer, Phil Godon, Sandy Nash and 
Chris Hamilton. BOTTOM ROW: Rick O’Brien, Kevin O’Connor, Don O’Reilly, Ron Rimmer 

and Sharon Neff. MISSING: Bill Gardner, Allison Wood and Kate O’Hara
New to the board this year is Kate O’Hara, long-time volunteer.

2017 Smelt Harvest
The third Annual Smelt Harvest will happen this 
spring. Typically Rainbow Smelt begin their spawning 
season mid-April and run for one or two weeks. 
The Fish Committee, headed by Glenn Bingham 
along with many volunteers, will continue the work 
of removing these predators (smelt) from the lake. 
If you would like to get involved please contact Glenn 
Bingham at glennbingham51@gmail.com.

2nd Annual Smelt Fry
SATURDAY JUNE 10 • 1 TO 6 PM
Co-hosted by GLPOA, Cottage Cup and The 
Sands, this fabulous event takes place at The Sands. 
For more information, contact Glenn Bingham at 
glennbingham51@gmail.com

EXPEDIA.CA 
RANKED 

GOLDEN LAKE, ONTARIO 
#20 IN A LIST OF NICEST 

PLACES IN CANADA
https://travelblog.expedia.ca/

friendliest-towns-canada/

Win a 3-year 
GLPOA Membership

Pay your 2017, $20 
membership fee by March 31, 
2017 (must be received by this 
date) and your name will go 
in a draw for a chance to win 

three full years of membership 
dues paid for you.

JOIN OUR FACEBOOK GROUP: Golden Lake Ontario Property Owners

Happy 
New Year!
from Golden Lake 
Property Owners 

Association


